From: Rosemary weinstein |

Sent: 07 October 2017 22:28
To: Planning
Subject: Trees Rear garden 23 Willes Rd NW5 3DT

We strongly object to the felling of the cypress in this (our next door ) garden.This is a replacement for the
lime tree felled shortly before the neighbourhood was designated a Conservation Area. As a welcome
evergreen it provides

privacy from the houses in Grafton Road, habitat and of course contributes to cleaner air. Moderate
pruning of all

four trees, please.

Dr Rosemary Weinstein
21 Willes Rd,
NWS5 3DT



